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Issue 9 
 

5th Feb 

 2021 

Half Term Update 

Value of the month  

February Value is Service and the stories used to support this are ‘The 

paralyzed man’ Matthew 9 and ‘Ruth and Naomi’ Ruth 1 

(SUCCESSFUL- Please see the website for a list of the values used). 
 

Can I start by saying a massive well done to all of you for juggling home 

life, home learning and staying sane. What an incredible job you have all 

done to ensure your children are accessing and uploading their learning. 

This has put an immense strain on everyone but we are coming out the 

other side and we look forward to seeing everyone back sooner rather 

than later. 
 

Remote Learning 

I would like to thank the staff for providing our children with a broad 

curriculum coverage, through daily live lessons, therefore ensuring 

instant feedback.   
 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to Miss Keep and her partner who have welcomed a 

beautiful boy safely into the world. We look forward to meeting them 

all soon. 
 

BS College Festival of Literature 

We hope that you are managing to access the authors via the website. 

This will continue next week. 
 

Internet Safety Day 

Tuesday 9th February is National Internet Safety Day -An internet we 

trust: exploring reliability in the online world. 

The children will be doing some work next week in their lessons to 

support this. 
 

Nursery Applications for September 21 entry 

Applications for children born between 1st Sept 17 and 31st Aug 18, can 

be made now through the front page of our school website using the 

link to the online form: 

https://www.highwych.herts.sch.uk/index.html Closing date is Friday 

12th March at 12 noon. If you have any family/ friends or neighbours 

who have children of this age, can you please share this information. 
 

Dates for the term 
 

15th – 19th February Half term 

22nd February Online lessons resume 

8th March Earliest possible return date - tbc 
 

Thank you for your continued support. We will let you know how and 

when the children will return as soon as we have any information. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher 
 

 

https://www.highwych.herts.sch.uk/index.html

